
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Wednesday, January 24, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Taco Scoops 

 Crispy Chicken Tenders  

 Salad Bar  

 Whole Kernel Corn  

 Fresh Fruit  

 Milk     

   

BIRTHDAYS:  None Today  

   

1. Calling all chefs! If you are interested in being a part of the Culinary Club Executive 

board please see Ms. Vogg before Thursday January 25
th

.  

 

2. There will be an Early Act Meeting on Friday after school in Room 109. We will be 

discussing upcoming projects. All Gurrie students are welcome to attend. 

 

3. Attention Gurrie 8
th

 Graders: Graduation photos will be taken on Friday, January 26
th

 

during the morning. Please check the flyer that went out last Friday for the specifics on 

what to/ or what not to wear. If you have any questions see the office.  

 

4. Attention students interested in the 2018 Gurrie Geography Bee.  The opening rounds of 

the Bee will be held in Mr. Sullivan’s room on Thursday after school.  If you have any 

questions please see Mr. Sullivan, Mrs. Gjoni, or Mr. Eigel. 

 

5. There will be no choir rehearsal on Thursday and will resume with Sopranos only on 

Tuesday.  

 

6. Calling all mathletes!  McClure will be hosting math Olympiad  this year on Saturday, 

February 24th and it's time to put together our 7th/8th grade team.  If you are interested in 

participating in the competition please see Mrs. Eiternick in room 203 today or 

tomorrow.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


